
Edition 84| 20th July 2023 | Summer 2 Term 

NEWSLETTER FOR PRIORY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Priory Road, Hull, HU5 5RU  Phone: 01482 509631  Email: admin@priory.hull.sch.uk 

Twitter: @priory_primary   www.prioryprimaryschool.co.uk    

Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Mitchell 

Dear Parents and Carers 

How quickly we have come to the last week of the year!   We have been very busy in school, working hard, 
enjoying the activities on offer and preparing the children for the start of the next school year.  

We thoroughly enjoyed the relaunch of Priory’s Got Talent with all of the children being involved in the initial 
auditions and watching the dress rehearsal.  We have so many talented children in school and I hope that the 
acts have inspired others to join in, audition and perform.  Congratulations to our winning act The Yacht, and 
runners up Jazzy Jess and The Abba Girls. We all enjoyed Sports Days and the lovely weather.  We finally 
managed to avoid the rain and run Year 3 and 4 Sports Day just last week and although we did not expect 
parents to be able to attend, we did send a message in the hope that some of you might be free and, happily, 
many of you were available. 

We are making plans for our return to school in the Autumn Term and all children have had the chance to visit 
their new classrooms and their new teachers and we are sure that they enjoyed their transition day.  Last week 
our Year 6s visited their new secondary schools and we wish them all well in their new schools.  Mrs Ball and 
Miss Egan will be moving on to pastures new in the Autumn Term.  We will miss them both and wish them every 
success.   

Miss Green (Mrs J Thompson) and Miss Lawrence (Mrs Lawrence) will both be returning following their 
weddings in August.  We will also be welcoming back Mrs Yeung, Mrs Walls and Miss Christlow following their 
maternity leaves.   

This week we have hosted the Year 6 Prom and Leavers’ Assembly.  They are a wonderful year group and have 
made us all very proud throughout their time at Priory Primary School  We wish them every success in their new 
schools and are always keen to hear how they are getting on. 

Have a very happy holiday and we look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Wednesday 6th 
September 2023.   

Best Wishes 

Mrs A Thpmson, Head of School 
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Car Park 

Please remember to use the car park 

carefully and thoughtfully. We are very lucky 

to have this on site but with some visitors 

ignoring the one way system and parking 

inconsiderately, we may not be able to open 

up our car park to the public, if we feel the 

safety of the children is at risk.  

 

 

Uniform 
 

Thank you for your support with making sure the 
children wear appropriate uniform to school.  
  
Do remember that we have regular uniform 
swaps / giveaways!   
 
We have a lot of ‘lost’ property which you might 
be able to reclaim!   
 
It is very helpful if all items of clothing are named 
so that we can return at least some items to their 
owners! 
 
If you would like to purchase new school uniform 

you can do so here 

Follow us on Twitter - @priory_primary 

     

https://x3-clothing-online.co.uk/


Follow us on Twitter - @priory_primary 

        Priory’s Got Talent 2023 

 



Diary Dates  

Autumn Term Diary Dates 

Mon 4th September  Teacher Training Day 

Tues 5th September  Teacher Training Day 

Weds 6th September  Children return to school 

6th—8th September 23 Home visits for new Nursery starters 

Mon 11th September  New to Y1 / RWI meeting for parents 2.30 pm 

Thurs 14th September Year 6 meeting for parents 

6th—7th October 23 Y6 Kip on a Ship 

wc 25th October 23 Black History Week 

Thurs 26th October  Autumn Discos (details to follow) 

wc 30th October 23 Half Term 

Tues 7th November  Parent Consultation Meetings 

 Weds 8th November  Parent Consultation Meetings 

 Fri 17th November  Children in Need Day 

Fri 24th November  White Ribbon Day 

wc 11th December  Christmas Plays 

wc 18th December  Christmas Parties 

Fri 22nd December School closes for Christmas 

We will add more details as events and visits are organised.  


